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Project No.  100345 Sale Date - 6/3/2010

There are descriptions of existing signal heads being relocated "as needed" in the plans, but there is no pay item for 
  same.Please add a pay item to cover this work.

Question Submitted: 5/24/2010

There will be no signal heads relocated at all.  All existing signal heads are to be removed and disposed.  All new 

signal heads will be installed.  All of the necessary pay items are already in the plans.  The pay items and quantities 

reflect all of this work.  No addendum is needed.

1Question Number:

Please change the completion date for each intersection to 60 days after the contractor receives materials. The lead time for 
signal equipment is now up to 60 days from release, leaving no time for installation.

Question Submitted: 5/24/2010 2Question Number:

Page 1Tuesday, October 12, 2010 7:35:48 PM

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


